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Introduction letter 
 
Thank you for your inquiry into the Calvary Chapel fellowship of churches. 
 
Understand that Calvary Chapel is not a denomination, but a fellowship of churches. Each Calvary Chapel 
is governed by its own leadership, and financed by the contributions of its members. Our connection with 
each other is for the purpose of fellowship, encouragement, and accountability. 
 
This process is necessary since the Calvary Chapel Outreach Fellowship office keeps a list of churches 
that are part of our fellowship. This list allows folks who are interested in finding a Calvary Chapel in their 
community a means to locate one. 
 
Three things are necessary to be a part of the Calvary Chapel fellowship of churches… 
 
First, a church’s pastor and leaders need to embrace the characteristics distinctive of the Calvary Chapel 
movement. It’s confusing and disingenuous to hitch a ride on the bandwagon if you are not part of the 
band. The process provides you and us an opportunity to discern whether you have a heart connection and 
commitment to Calvary Chapel. 
 
Second, the list we keep is for churches, not home fellowships. Thus, part of the process is moving your 
group from a collection of believers meeting together for Bible Study into the level of commitment, 
accountability, and breadth of ministry indicative of a church. 
 
Third, since Calvary Chapel is a fellowship we do not extend this process to those not willing to take the 
time and make the effort to fellowship. Availing yourself to meet with like-minded men in regional 
conferences and our annual senior pastor conference is also an important part of the process. 
 
For the fellowship to be meaningful we ask that everyone involved in the process avoid using the name 
“Calvary Chapel” until the process has been completed, and you have received a letter of approval from our 
office. 
 
For those who are eager to get started you can read the following books: “Why Grace Changes 
Everything,” “Living Water,” “Calvary Chapel Distinctives,” and “The Tribulation and the Church,” - all written 
by Pastor Chuck and available through our office.  It is important that you carefully read and agree with 
these interpretative Biblical views. 
Eventually you will be asked to fill out a questionnaire. Once it is reviewed we will determine what other 
materials we might want you to listen to or read. Finally, letters from at least two Calvary pastors, 
recommending you to our Calvary fellowship. Obviously, that requires you to meet with existing Calvary 
fellowships. 
 
I hope this letter helps clarify for you the process of becoming a part of the Calvary Chapel fellowship of 
churches. If you have further questions don’t hesitate to contact us. We look forward to working with you. 
 
 
(Read Pastor Chuck’s books online http://www.calvarychapel.com/library/smith-chuck/books/) 

 


